
Hello, praying friends! This month Andrew gave me (Amber) the pleasure of being the one to tell you how the Lord is 

working in our lives through your prayers, and I can’t wait to share. Our August was filled with many ministry opportunities. 
Thank you for asking the Lord to open doors for us.  
 
We started out the month by moving from our 515sq. ft. apartment into a two-bedroom house right next door. Now Sofia has 

a place she can nap without us accidentally waking her, and Andrew has space for an office area where he can study, make 

phone calls, and work on correspondence. We don’t use our home as much as most people do, obviously, but when we are 

home it is a blessing to have a bit more space to work with.  

Then God gave us the opportunity to be involved in one day of a missions week in NC, where both Andrew and I spoke in 

sessions. While we were there I also had the privilege of speaking to a young teen about salvation. That is the third time on 

deputation I’ve started a conversation with someone in church and 

ended up being able to witness to them. It is a reminder to me to 

never take someone’s salvation for granted, even in a church.    

We then headed to FL, where we had several great meetings, one of 

which was with a bilingual church. Andrew got to teach the youth 

group for Sunday school and the second service, and we also went 

door-knocking with that same church later that week, which was 

Sofia’s first time going out on evangelism, so of course we 

commemorated it with a photo. We have also heard back from 

another sweet church in FL who has partnered with us in support, and 

that is a huge encouragement. We are now at 36% support!  

Our travels took us near family this month, so Sofia got to meet an aunt, uncle, and cousin on Andrew’s side of the family, and 

her great-grandparents on my side of the family. We treasure the time we get to be near family, and we are also thankful for 

the family of Christ that we are a part of because it helps us feel at home everywhere we go. We rounded out the month with 

a trip to the Midwest, and had some great fellowship with believers there, and Andrew preached in each church.    

We had several churches who had to cancel meetings this month and last due to Covid in the church, and while we 

understand that was necessary, we ask you to pray with us that the Lord allows us to keep a filled calendar in the months to 

come. Even though we trust God’s timing, we long to be on the field and we are working 

hard towards that goal. Andrew is currently working on getting more meetings booked, and 

we look forward to finding out where God will take us next!  

Thank you so much for your prayers. We could not do this without you. We thank God for 

you in our prayers.    
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